
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2001 

 

 

To the Honorable 
the Common Council 

 

Subject: Resolution relative to providing sewer billing services for 

the City of Greenfield 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

The City of Greenfield has requested the Water Works to investigate if the 
capability exists to bill the sewer user (MMSD) charge to Greenfield residents.  

 

Greenfield is a retail water customer of Milwaukee and the Water Works presently 
issues a water bill to each Greenfield account. The Water Works has the ability 
within its system to include the sewer user charge on the water bill on behalf of the 
City of Greenfield. 
 
The attached resolution grants authority to the Water Works to perform sewer 
billing services for the City of Greenfield for a fee. Your favorable consideration 
of this resolution is respectfully requested. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Carrie Lewis, Superintendent of Water 

Works 

 

 

 

  Mariano Schifalacqua, Commissioner 
Department of Public Works  
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